
 
 

Historic England, 4th Floor, The Atrium, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London  EC4R 2YA 

Telephone 020 7973 3700  HistoricEngland.org.uk 

Please note that Historic England operates an access to information policy. 

Correspondence or information which you send us may therefore become publicly available. 

    

 
 
 Chris Banks 

Programme Officer 
C/O Banks Solutions 
64 Lavinia Way 
East Preston, West Sussex BN16 1EF 
 
By email only to bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 

Our ref:  
Your ref: 
 
Telephone  
Email 
 
Date 

PL00160744 
 
 
020 7973 3700 
e-seast@historicengland.org.uk 
 

4 March 2020 

 
Dear Mr Banks  
 
Woking Site Allocation DPD - Inspector Update 
 
Thank you for your email of 17 February 2020 inviting comments on the above document. 
 
As the Government’s adviser on the historic environment Historic England is keen to ensure 
that the protection of the historic environment is fully taken into account at all stages and 
levels of the local planning process, and welcomes the opportunity to comment upon the 
Woking Annual Monitoring Report in the context of the Inspectors letter. 
 
Historic England’s has no specific comments to make on the above document in so far as they 
relate to our role and remit.   
 
Yours sincerely   

 
Alan Byrne 

Historic Environment Planning Adviser 


